
Minutes of Planning Committee Meeting on Monday 26th October @ 6.00pm via Zoom 

To agree the Parish Council response to the consultation on the Government’s White Paper:  

Planning for the Future 

Attendees:   Cllr Steven Ridgeon (Chair) 

  Cllr David Cooke 

  Cllr Andrew Hales 

  1 member of the public (Susan Davenport) 

• Cllr Ridgeon referred the Planning Committee to the draft response sent to the Cllrs Cooke 

and Hales on 22nd October; both confirmed they had read it. 

• Cllr Ridgeon went through a summary of the white paper; discussions took place on some 

elements of the white paper. 

• Cllr Hales requested some changes to emphasis and additions to the covering letter, which 

were agreed. 

• Input from the member of the public was received. 

• The Planning Committee agreed to submit the Parish Council response, subject to the 

changes mentioned earlier, in time for the submission deadline (11.45pm on 29th October). 

• The meeting closed at 6.40pm. 
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